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At a time when Fascism is rising across the US, we cannot afford to support this level 

of surveillance of our selves, families, and communities. Increasing unmanned drone 

use will increase uncalled for violations of privacy that have no benefit to community 

safety. This increased drone use will be abused by the police and the State in order 

to further violate the rights of marginalized persons already too frequently abused by 

'public safety' measures. Investing, instead, in community programs, education, and 

healthcare will do far more for public safety than drones ever could. Please oppose 

any and all increases to the use and funding of unmanned aircrafts such as drones 

by the police. 

Thank you for your time. 


